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Dear Parents,
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19t March 2020

Following the Secretary of State for Education’s announcement yesterday, school

will close at the end of the day tomorrow until further notice.

As part of the ongoing national response to Coronavirus, schools have been asked
to provide continuing care for the children of key workers and those who are
vulnerable. We are busy contacting these families in order to plan for this provision.

We will update you as soon as we are able.

| ask at this time that you only contact the school if your query is urgent. All staff not
involved in the direct care of children are now involved in emergency planning and

need to focus on this key task.

Thank you once again for your continuing support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr D Tait



